
NORTHERN IRELAND OFFICE 
11 MILLBANK 

LONDON 
SW1P 4QE

Ms M McWilliams and Mrs P Sagar 
Northern Ireland Women's Coalition 
52 Elmwood Avenue
Belfast
BT9 6AZ 2^ May 1997

The Secretary of State has asked me to thank you for your kind support 

and to say that she would be happy to meet you, in the near future, diary 

commitments permitting. I should therefore be grateful if you could 

contact Arlene Neill, the Diary Secretary in Belfast on 01232 528108 in 

order to arrange a mutually convenient date.

Joci/S

JOANNA NIXON 
DIARY SECRETARY

Sear f'js clmL Mys Sago/

Many thanks for your letter of 1 3 May to the Secretary of State 

requesting an early meeting to discuss the issues set out in your letter.


